
 
 

 

 

 

                                                                       Notice-11/04/2021 

Dear Parents, 

               We are kindly informing that , school will remain closed for Nursery to 10th from 12/04/2021to 

30/04/2021 due to the Govt Order. 

Note :-  Please makes sure to enroll your students for new students for new session . Books for new session 

are available in school . Kindly purchase it as early as possible.  

                                                                                                                                             Thanks Principal 
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